Mr. Ken Sargeant, President Florida Citrus Model Train Society 1810 SW 105<sup>th</sup> Avenue David, FL 33324-7444

Dear Mr. Sargeant:

On behalf of the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust staff and Board of Trustees, we would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time to the Virginia Key Beach Park Mini-Train Celebration. This event could not have been a success without the help of you and many other volunteers who donated their time.

With support from the Florida Citrus Model Train Society we were able to make the mini-train exhibit in the carousel pavilion entertaining and informative.

Once again, the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust thanks you for your efforts, commitment and contribution of time! I look forward to continuing to work with you during the restoration of this very important project, Historic Virginia Key Beach Park. Thank you for serving in this tireless and rewarding role.

"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's the only thing that ever has". *Margaret Mead* 

Sincerely,

Mr. Luis Garcia Miami Lakes Domino Club P.O. Box 170351 Hialeah, FL 33017

Dear Mr. Garcia:

On behalf of the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust staff and Board of Trustees, we would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time to the Virginia Key Beach Park Mini-Train celebration. This event could not have been a success without the help of you and many other volunteers who donated their time.

With support from the Miami Lakes Domino Club we were able to make the domino tournament at the mini-train Celebration a success.

Once again, the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust thanks you for your efforts, commitment and contribution of time! I look forward to continuing to work with you during the restoration of this very important project, Historic Virginia Key Beach Park. Thank you for serving in this tireless and rewarding role.

"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's the only thing that ever has". *Margaret Mead* 

Sincerely,

Ms. Bobbi Wald Family Volunteer Coordinator Hands on Miami The Ansin Building 3250 SW Third Avenue Miami, FL 33129

Dear Ms. Wald:

On behalf of the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust staff and Board of Trustees, we would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time to the Virginia Key Beach Park Mini-Train Celebration. This event could not have been a success without the help of you, Jared Vidovic and many other volunteers who donated their time.

With support from Hands on Miami we were able to make the mini-train celebration event a chance for local citizens to participate in the restoration of the historic beach park, educational and fun.

Once again, the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust thanks you for your efforts, commitment and contribution of time! I look forward to continuing to work with you during the restoration of this very important project, Historic Virginia Key Beach Park. Thank you for serving in this tireless and rewarding role.

"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's the only thing that ever has". *Margaret Mead* 

Sincerely,

Mr. David Rosenthal 14500 SW 16<sup>th</sup> Street David, FL 33325

Dear Mr. Rosenthal:

On behalf of the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust staff and Board of Trustees, we would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time to the Virginia Key Beach Park Mini-Train Celebration. This event could not have been a success without the help of you and many other volunteers who donated their time.

The Virginia Key Beach Park Trust thanks you for your efforts, commitment and contribution of time! I look forward to continuing to work with you during the restoration of this very important project, Historic Virginia Key Beach Park. Thank you for serving in this tireless and rewarding role.

"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's the only thing that ever has". *Margaret Mead* 

Sincerely,

Mr. Dick Townsend 7985 SW 124<sup>th</sup> Street Miami, FL 33156

Dear Mr. Townsend:

On behalf of the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust staff and Board of Trustees, we would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time to the Virginia Key Beach Park Mini-Train Celebration. This event could not have been a success without the help of you and many other volunteers who donated their time.

With your discussion on the natural environmental history and important native flora and fauna resident on historic Virginia Key Beach Park we were able to make the mini-train celebration event a chance for local citizens to participate in the restoration of the historic beach park, educational and fun.

Once again, the Virginia Key Beach Park Trust thanks you for your efforts, commitment and contribution of time! I look forward to continuing to work with you during the restoration of this very important project, Historic Virginia Key Beach Park. Thank you for serving in this tireless and rewarding role.

"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's the only thing that ever has". *Margaret Mead* 

Sincerely,